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Half Term Break 15th-19th February  

School will be closed during this week for the Spring midterm break and the children will return  on 

Monday 22nd February. 

 

Coffee Morning  

Please come along on Friday 12th February at 9.30am in the school hall. 

 

Ash Wednesday 

A big’ thank you ‘to Fr David and Fr Bernard who led the distribution of ashes to the children as we 

began our Lenten journey. 

 

CAFOD 

A worker from CAFOD led a very interesting assembly in which the children learnt about the ‘Big Splash’ 

project. We will be fundraising for this cause during lent and hope to help CAFOD provide fresh water 

to needy communities throughout the world. 

 

Young Voices Concert. 

Last week our Year 6 pupils joined 10,000 other children at this fantastic event at the O2 Arena. A 

special thank you to all the members of staff who made this long and memorable day possible. 

 

Athletics and Football. 

This term our children have competed at the borough athletics tournament and regional football finals 

at Tottenham Hotspur’s training centre. Both teams performed to a very high standard and continue to 

show great potential for the future. 

 

Lateness 

It is very important that the children arrive in good time for the start of the school day at 8.55am. 

Please do everything you can to ensure your children are not late. 

 

Internet Safety Day 

Earlier this week the children spent some time learning about ways to keep safe when using the internet.  

The Konflux Theatre Company collaborated with the pupils to present an excellent assembly on this 

important subject. 

 

 

Lenten Reflection 

 

‘Repent and Believe the Good News’, 

We are called to share in the eternal divine life of God. 

Jesus, the Son of God, comes to make that life available to us. 

Throughout Lent we will think about what that means  

and prepare for the great feast of the resurrection at Easter.  
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